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I am opposed to this measure for many reasons. Among them are the rural families 

that would fall under a state-run tax codes. One that would be run by the largest cities 

of Oregon.  

A bill that has no safe guards to stop it’s increase.  

Our land and property taxes are used locally. For the benefit of the local people. Not 

state politicians.  

This is a mess in the making. Do not pass this bill.  

Nicholas Wisner 

Newport Ore. 

 


